
July 11,1995 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco 
PO Box 6429 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Attn: Mr. William J. LeMay 
Division Director, New Mexico Conservation Division 

Re: NON-STANDARD GAS PRORATION UNIT 
State " S " #4 
Unit Letter C, Section 15, Township 21S, Range 37E 
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 

Dear Mr. Lemay, 

Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. respectfully requests administrative approval to produce 
the State "S" #4 on a non-standard 120 acre gas proration unit in the Hare San Andres pool. 
Texaco is planning to plug back the current completion in the Brunson Ellenburger pool, and 
recomplete up-hole into the Hare San Andres interval. A map of the subject well with offset 
tracts, ownership, and wells is attached along with the proposed acreage plat. 

All offset operators have been notified of the situation proposed above by copy of this letter sent 
by certified mail. If you have any questions concerning this request please contact Darrell J. 
Carriger @ (505) 397-0426. Thank you for your consideration of this proposal. 

Engineering Assistant 

cc: Mr. Jerry Sexton (NMOCD in Hobbs), Offset operators 


